
– April 20, 2020 – 

Dr. Noel Ritson-Bennet, Planning Chief of the CFIA’s COVID-19 Western Area Emergency Operations 

Centre has requested the CVBC’s assistance in sharing the below message with registrants: 

Urgent Message from the Canadian Food Inspection Agency 

(CFIA) 

The CFIA currently has an urgent need to identify veterinary capacity to support the 

delivery of critical services during the ongoing pandemic.  We are seeking to fill 

possible emergency-term positions for the Meat Hygiene and Animal Health 

Programs.  Hours of work could be as required, part- or full-time, for a period of up 

to 6 months. 

The CFIA is working to establish a list of potential candidates and will match them 

with existing needs as they are identified.  Any registrants who may be interested in 

opportunities at the CFIA to help fill vacancies in Western Canada are encouraged 

by the agency to reach out to them with any questions at: 

cfia.wstcovid-19planninghrplanificationrh.acia@canada.ca 
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